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Hi Randy – This is a courtesy note to let you know DNR is sending you two copies of a Notice via
certified mail as required in statute. One will be addressed to Oakfield Properties, Inc. and one to
Exfoliate Properties, LLC. The notice is regarding the vapor investigation we discussed in December
2022 ahead of the work being performed. This work will continue for several months yet to
complete the data collection and reporting.
 
I also left you a brief voice mail message at your place of business. Please contact me with questions
at any time via email or at the phone number listed below.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Jennifer Borski
(she/her/hers)
Vapor Intrusion Team Leader / Hydrogeologist
Remediation & Redevelopment Program / Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
625 E. County Road Y, STE. 700, Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731
Cell Phone: (920) 360-0853
jennifer.borski@wisconsin.gov 
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